
Please, I urge all our government decision makers and other stakeholders to fully embrace the refund 
of 10 cents a container. 
 
The environmental impact alone of land filling what SHOULD be recyclables is reason enough to pass 
the necessary bill/law Nation wide. I am a member of the Seabrook Cricket Club and it is one of the 
few Clubs I know to recycle. We have 4 recycle bins in our rooms and every fortnight all 4 are full of 
just bottles and cans and placed out for collection. No profit, no thank-you, we are just trying to DO 
the RIGHT thing !!!!!!  Picture what those 4 bins look like and imagine if , every sporting/social club 
alone across Australia would then be doing to save the environment. 
 
Thank-you 
Stephen Robert Fletcher 


